
Dear Director Howland,  

Please do not allow Liberty Utilities to charge consumers for the costs of Granite Bridge. 

Obviously, they never completed it. It was against my and my peers' will that they even pursued 

the project; there's no way we should be constructing any new fossil fuel infrastructure when we 

know methane and carbon dioxide are causing climate change. Being charged for a project that 

was foolish from the start, pursued against our will, and never completed is absurd. 

 

As a New Hampshire citizen and ratepayer, I request that you deny Liberty's request to pass on 

the $7 million cost to us. 

Chris Potter 

 


